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Hi Penny,

Replas (Repeat Plastics Pty Ltd) has no issues with the granting of the interim authorisation
exemption AA1000627. Replas is also happy for this to continue as long as deemed necessary by the
ACCC.

As a significant user of RedCycle material Replas would like to be a part of the Taskforce but as yet
has not been invited to be a part of the process, we would hope that this will change.

Paul Hone

General Manager
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Wishing you a safe and hgEsreuysees
festive season!

Replas will be closed from the 21st of December.
We'll be back from the 16th of January!





